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Question 

 

Will the Minister advise –  

 

(a) how much money from the Health Insurance Fund has been allocated directly to existing 

community services since the inception of the Jersey Care Model; and 

 

(b) what proportion of this funding has actually been spent? 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

a) The Intermediate Care programme, which is the first large programme developing community-

based services as part of the Jersey Care Model, is currently in planning phase. Plans are 

currently forecasting an indicative spend of circa £828k for 2021 directly on community service 

provision. 

 

b) Actual expenditure to date for community service provision is £159k as at the end of April. The 

funding relates to the Intermediate Care programme for provision of medical and nursing care 

overnight in the community. The main components of these costs are service provision through GP 

Out of Hours Service and Family Nursing & Home Care. 

 

 


